PEIRCE ISLAND COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES OCT.19, 2021

- 1. Trail project packet has not been put out to bid yet.
- 2. New trail signs are being sent to a sign co. for preliminary design.
- 3. Chris Gallot reported on the Google drop box and cost. We will have to ask the city manager about releasing funds and if not possible, could the whole comm. post on the facebook site.
- 4. Charles Baxter the city arborist brought us up to speed on removal of the dead red pines and will get back to us in the future with ideas on replacement plantings for the area.
- 5. Tim Baily from the rec. department told us about funding problems for keeping a two man staff at the boat launch. He also said the improvements to consider would be to pave the parking area and fix the end of the ramp, it was also asked if a bike rake could be added in the area.

STEVEN MARISON